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October 20, 2020

Dear Ms. Murray and her wonderfully talented students,

We just want to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for creating and mailing beautiful

cards for our cancer patients. Each one that was given created a smile and sometimes a tear of

gratitude.

Thank you for spreading love and encouragement during this difficult time for the patients of

WellSpring Oncology.

Bless you.

With Warm Regards,
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